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Letter of intent 

 

The Slovak Government welcomes and wishes to join the OGP`s initiative 

 

Dear Co-Chairs of the Open Government Partnership, 

 

The Slovak government welcomes and appreciates the Open Government Partnership`s 

initiative to promote transparency, to fight corruption, to empower citizens and civic 

engagement and to leverage new technologies.  

 

We do share your will, determination and call for more transparent, effective and accountable 

government and we consider it to be a challenge of great and decisive importance. Therefore, 

we would like to join this „long-distance race“ and thus to contribute to the common goal by 

our own commitments, efforts and experiences.   

 

My government has adopted such several measures domestically but there is a need of 

multilateral co-operation, of exchanging our best practices and sending an important signal 

to the international community. And of course, there is always some space for the 

improvement.  

 

We have launched extensive reform programmes in the judiciary, in the Office of public 

prosecutors, as well as by making all public contracts automatically available on the internet. 

In part, these changes focus on strengthening the key institutions and renewing their 

personnel, partly to increase transparency, and partly also to speed-up the procedures in 

various offices and in courts, reducing the time required for decision-making.  

 

One of the most important challenges in Slovakia with which my government is confronted is 

to restore trust and confidence in the rule of law. In the broadest sense - beginning from 

enforceability of law, through trust in justice, and ending with the reduction of corruption 

rates and cronyism. We are devoted to successful implementation of these reforms in order to 

change Slovakia for the better.  

 

Me and my Cabinet look forward to working with you closely on the principles of open 

governance, on the fulfilling of our common vision and strong belief that good ideas lead to 

rewards and breaches of rules to punishments, that honesty and decency at work, in politics, 

and also in every-day life are not to be ridiculed, but should be a natural part of everyday life. 

 

 

                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                                       Iveta Radičová 

   The Prime Minister of the Slovak republic 


